
MDIAC Meeting 
October 18, 2016 

Conference Room 1W-410/420  
  

 

 Open Meeting                   Beverly Cole 
Deputy Comptroller for Compliance 
Supervision 

  

Remarks     Thomas J. Curry 
Comptroller of the Currency 

        

 MDIAC Roundtable                                     MDIAC Members   
    
 

Accounting Update                                     Sydney Menefee 
Deputy Chief Accountant  

 
  TARP Update                                                  Charlotte Bahin 

Senior Advisor for Thrift Supervision 
 

Lunch 
 
 
De-Risking Guidance                                     Beverly Cole 

Deputy Comptroller for Compliance 
Supervision 

 
Spencer Doak 
Director, BSA & AML Policy 

 

Public Comments                                           Public  
      

 Adjourn 
 


